

Sent from: **Faith Baptist Church** 500 W. Lee Rd Taylors, S.C. 29687

Serving with:

Calvary Baptist Bible
College
PO Box 3990
Carolina, P.R. 00984

Sent through:
World Wide New
Testament Baptist Mission
PO Box 725
Kings Mtn, N.C. 28086

Family Web Site: www.zimmerfamily.org

Home Phone **864-268-9809**

The Zimmers: serving in Puerto Rico And The West Indies

Training Nationals to serve Him

Dear Ones,

It hardly seems possible that eight months have gone by since we started on deputation. "The Lord hath done great things for us whereof we are glad."

As it stands now we will be going to the field at the end of February (Lord willing). Pastor Daniels tells me that all of the temporary buildings are now occupied and there is the need to build more classroom space, which will be happening (Lord willing) this spring. A friend of mine has a heating and air conditioning company. He has promised to come to Puerto Rico with his workers and install the A/C units after the construction is finished this spring. This will give much needed office and class room space. Lord willing the two of us will go to P.R. in order to engineer the system the 27th of January for the weekend.

January and February will find us traveling through Michigan, Virginia, Wisconsin and South Dakota. Then around the last of March we'll be off for Puerto Rico.

In His Service Georg & Opal Zimmer